

Headteacher: Mrs. C. Morgan, M.A., B.A., P.G.C.E., Grad. Dip. in Professional Development (Education)



## Weekly Home Learning - Nursery

Week commencing: 18th January 2021

	Literacy Activities	Completed
1	Story time with Mrs Raybe	
2	Sound of the week O (sound only, not letter name) Recap using Jolly Phonics phase 2 (s,a,t,p,i,n,m,d,g)  https://youtu.be/Y03uiPd-JTc Practise writing the letter 'O' using chalk, paint, pencil, crayons, etc.	

	Maths Activities	Completed
1	Click on the link below to access topmarks interactive counting, matching and ordering games. Have fun!  https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-count/ladybird-spots	
2	How many legs has the Wonky Donkey?	

	Topic Activities	Completed
1	Sinks or Floats Fill a tub/tray with water and gather objects listed on the activity sheet. Make a prediction if each item will sink or float (think about the size, shape or weight). Then test your object.	
2	Draw a picture of the Wonky Donkey.	

Dear Parents,

Thank you for the lovely photos and videos sent in last week of your child's home learning activities. They have all be amazing! All dojo points have now been awarded accordingly.

Here is this week's plan for home learning which I hope your child enjoys completing. It would be lovely to see what the children have been up to this week so please send any photos to me on class dojo. There will be Dojo points available as a reward for completed tasks.

My email address is <a href="mailto:raybet5@hwbcymru.net">raybet5@hwbcymru.net</a>

## Mrs Raybe

I hope you and your children are keeping well during these difficult times. Please do not worry if your child does not complete all the Home Learning activities. From personal experience, I know how hard it can be to encourage your child to work from home.

All the teachers, including myself, have recorded videos for the children this week. I hope you enjoy them!

If you require any additional support, please let us know. We appreciate that this is a difficult time for everyone with many of you trying to juggle working from home as well as supporting your children with their activities. We are all here to help!

Please stay safe and healthy!

Mrs Morgan

MorganC361@hwbcymru.net